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Friday 21st May 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was great to welcome back our Year 5 Bubble this morning! I would like to say a huge thank you to Mrs 
Boyle, Miss Buxton and Mrs Carlin for changing to remote learning at such short notice and to parents and 
carers for supporting this learning. I would also like to say a huge well done to the children in Oak and Beech 
classes for adapting to this change. Well done everyone! 
 
NSPCC Numbers Day 
The children really enjoyed our NSPCC Numbers Day last week; they all looked fantastic covered in 
numbers! I would like to say a huge well done to Hazel Class for having the highest total and thank you to 
everyone who supported; we raised an amazing £94 for the NSPCC! 
 
Summer Raffle 
We will be holding a Summer raffle this year; further details and tickets will be sent out next half term. We will 
be having a non-uniform day on Friday 11th June and we are asking for donations of prizes to include in our 
gift hampers please. Many thanks for your support. 
 
Sports Day 
Unfortunately, due to current restriction, this year we are unable to hold our traditional Sports Day. However, 
children will be taking part in fun sports within their bubbles, during the second part of the Summer term. I am 
really sorry that it will not be possible to invite parents to watch. Thank you for your understanding - safety is 
our priority. 
 
Safety in the Car Park 
Please can the parents of children in Ash, Maple, Willow and Silver Birch classes remind their children about 
staying safe in the parent car park and keeping to the paths around the edges. Class teachers have also 
spoken to the children. Thank you 
 
Diary Dates 
Thursday 27th May - The Academy closes to children for the half term break 
Friday 28th May – INSET Day 
Monday 7th June – The Academy re-opens for the second part of the Summer term 
w/c Monday 7th June – Quidditch Workshops for all year groups – please look out for a Dojo message from 
your child’s class teacher. 
Friday 11th June – Non-uniform day – raffle prize donations please 
Monday 14th June – Year5/6 Viking Day in school 
w/c Monday 14th June – Pixl assessment week 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 

 


